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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

 

 

A.P. Møller - Mærsk A/S – Major shareholder announcement 

 

Pursuant to section 29 of the Danish Securities Trading Act and section 2 of the Executive 

Order on Major Shareholders, today A.P. Møller – Mærsk A/S has been informed that the 

Estate of Mærsk Mc-Kinney Møller has sold its shareholding in the Company and thereby 
reduced the shareholding to 0%. 

 

Copenhagen, 12 March 2014 

Contact persons: 

Head of Investor Relations, Henrik Lund, tel. +45 3363 3106 
Head of Media Relations, Louise Münter, tel. +45 3363 1912 
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